
10-3-16 

Attending: Keleigh S, Bob H, Karen H, Nancy M, Lynn R, 

Called to order: 5:40 

Minutes 

There was some discussion about doing something for the 100th Anniversary of the Foundation.  

Consensus was that we do some type of volunteer recognition for 100 volunteers.  Nancy and Keleigh 

will record ideas and bring to the club at the next assembly.  

Treasurer’s Report: Bob presented the treasurer report. He did not have a copy of the budget, Keleigh 

made a copy to send him.  Bob stated that he is still waiting for some dues/coffee service bills to be 

paid.   

Membership: Allie has worked out schedule and will be joining the club.  Paperwork still needs to be 

completed. 


